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 IB World School     IBelieve. IBelong. IBecome. 
 

 Skyline K-8 April 13, 2018 

  

 

Principal’s Corner 

Skyline Families, 

Happy Friday. I cannot believe we are at the end of the third quarter 

already and only have nine weeks to go in the 2017-18 school year. 

Thank you to Erin Fast, Amber Anderson and everyone who has 

volunteered to help her get the Used Book Sale ready for next week. I 

cannot believe how many books we have ready to sell. 

Next week we have late start on Wednesday. School starts at 10:45a.m. 

and students are welcome to be in the gym beginning at 10:30a.m. 

Have a great weekend! 

BG Aguirre 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

April 16 

Used Book Sale April 16-19 

April 18 

Late Start 10:45 am 

April 19 

PTA/ Foundation Meeting       

6-7 pm 

April 26 

Art & Poetry Night 5-7 pm 

April 27 

Yearbook Orders Due 
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IB Corner 

Hello Skyline IB World School Families, 

This week, the 6th grade class asked that I use my newsletter space for a message from them about the 2nd 

Annual Art & Poetry Night on April 26th.  Let me know if you have questions. We will have a sign-up genius 

in the newsletter next week for volunteer opportunities. 

 

Heidi Earle 

Skyline IB Coordinator 

hearle@pps.net 

 

“Dear Families & Skyline School, 
  6th grade is hosting the art and poetry night! It's on Thursday, April 26th from 5:00 to 
7:00 p.m. There will be a potluck with worldwide food and a spring theme. Please don’t bring 
allergens (peanuts in particular). There will be fun poetry games to play and art to make. If you would 
like to share a poem you are welcome to read it. Poetry readings will be judged so make it your best 
work!  
We are also making an art gallery of student art. If you have a piece to share we will collect them next 
week.  
The deadline for signing up to read a poem or display your art items is Friday, April 20th.  
Hope you can make it! “  

~ The 6th Grade Class 

Counselor’s Corner 

The IB Learner Profile Trait for April is Reflective. Throughout the year, students have learned so much about 

themselves and the world around them. Spring is a perfect time to reflect on those experiences and develop a 

better understanding of our strengths and weaknesses. Families can help students grow as learners by evaluating 

their progress toward goals set at conferences and assisting students as they create new goals for the future.  

Have a wonderful week, 

Amy Gervais 

School Counselor 

503-916-5212 

agervais@pps.net 

Attendance Reminder 

Please remember when your child misses school for 

any reason to contact the office at 

skylineoffice@pps.net 

Attendance matters every day.  

 

mailto:hearle@pps.net
mailto:agervais@pps.net
mailto:skylineoffice@pps.net
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Skyline Marathon Club  

I am proud to announce that not one, not two but four more club runners have now completed their first 

Marathon! The hard work and efforts of Sophia and Lucy Casey, Shail Brixey and Scarlett Shinn have brought 

our club to a total of 11 runners who have completed one or more Marathons! Way to go Eagles! As spring 

brings us more warmth and sunshine, we will head back out to the track for our Thursday practices. As of now 

we have ran over 800 miles that’s like going from Portland to Yellowstone National Park! 

 

See you on the track! 

Julien 

 

  
 

PTA Connection 

PTA Meeting 

Thursday, April 19th 6:00pm 

Free Childcare 
Our next PTA meeting will be held next Thursday, April 19th at 6pm. There is a lot happening these last few 

months of school and we want to be sure you are all informed. PTA offers FREE childcare with pizza dinner 

and light refreshments for adults. Some topics this month include: 

 Update on IB Self-Study Evaluation ~ Heidi Earle 

 Incoming PTA Officers 

 Move for the Arts 

 Teacher Appreciation Week 

 And more.... 

You can find the full agenda here:  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1kRcnojcWSyfKiqaKzOgoWme6nso3gDslPp7sphIXnDc/edit?usp=sharin

g 

  

If you need childcare, please RSVP to Cosette at: skylineschoolpta@gmail.com or Chris at: csugura@pps.net 

  

Hope to see you there!  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1kRcnojcWSyfKiqaKzOgoWme6nso3gDslPp7sphIXnDc/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1kRcnojcWSyfKiqaKzOgoWme6nso3gDslPp7sphIXnDc/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:skylineschoolpta@gmail.com
mailto:csugura@pps.net
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CLASSIFIEDS 
WANTED: TREASURER 
Salary: $0 + lively conversation + great connections 

Gratitude: TREMENDOUS 

Seeking individual who has a knack for money. Likes money, can count and manage it and works well with 

others. Individual should have the ability to make weekly bank deposits, keep track of expenses and income as 

well as meet briefly with PTA President weekly.  

Inquire within to: skylineschoolpta@gmail.com 

  

WANTED: CARNIVAL HELP 
Salary: $0 + possible baked goods 

Gratitude: SKY'S THE LIMIT  

Seeking several individuals that love to plan a good party! Looking for folks that can stock, run and manage our 

prize booth as well as individuals that can help with middle school volunteers and gaming. No experience 

necessary. Fun time had by all. On the job training provided. Inquire within to: skylineschoolpta@gmail.com 

  

Volunteers Needed for Tie Dying - April 25 
This year, the kids will be tie dying shirts to prepare for Move for the Arts.  No need to run to the store at the 

last minute to find the right color shirt for this year’s event.  But, we do need help preparing the shirts. The kids 

have already tied up their shirts.  We need volunteers to help on April 25th from 1:30-3pm in order to dye them.  

  

Sign up here - www.SignUpGenius.com/go/30E0C44A9A92AA2F85-tiedying  

  

  

Used Book Sale 
Book Sale  

April 16-19 
Thank you everyone for your donations this week for the Used Book Sale.  Due to the generous donations of 

our Skyline Community, all classes earn a free book and Otter Pop!  We can't do this sale without all of your 

amazing donations! 

  

The Used Book Sale will be April 16-19.  We have a great selection of books for all ages, games, movies, 

puzzles and much more!  Every item is $1 or less.  The public is welcome, so please spread the word to your 

family, friends and neighbors - just have them check in at the office before they proceed to the gym. 

  

The Sale will run Monday-Thursday 8:15am-4pm, with extended hours on Tuesday until 5:30pm.  Come in 

early and shop with your students. 

Students will have the opportunity to shop with their class, so please send some money with your kids:  

Monday-  

Porter @ 9am 

Dunn @ 9:25am 

Sammons @ 12pm 

Teacher Tom @ 12:30pm 

Ms. Kelsey @ 12:55pm 

 

  

Tuesday- 

Fuentes @ 12pm 

Arias @ 1:20pm 

Harkness @ 2:30pm 

mailto:skylineschoolpta@gmail.com
mailto:skylineschoolpta@gmail.com
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0C44A9A92AA2F85-tiedying
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Yearbook Reminder 

This is the final reminder for ordering a Skyline Elementary School yearbook. Please place your order by 

Friday, April 27 at ybpay.lifetouch.com using the Yearbook ID Code 12899018 to make sure your child 

receives a yearbook. 

Not sure if you've pre-ordered? Get your order history details for the 2017-2018 school years. If you've already 

purchased your yearbook, please disregard this email. 

Thank you! 

ORDER NOW 

  

Neighborhood Emergency Team Training 
Looking for Skyline Parents to be a part of the Neighborhood Emergency Team (NET); What is NET? 

  

Neighborhood Emergency Teams (NETs) are residents trained by Portland Bureau of Emergency Management 

and Portland Fire & Rescue to provide emergency disaster assistance within their own neighborhoods. NET 

members are trained to save lives and property until professional responders can arrive. These volunteers are 

specially trained to help others without putting themselves in harm’s way. NET members are: 

1.    Prepared to be self-sufficient for two weeks during any emergency. 

2.    Able to provide emergency assistance to their family and immediate neighbors. 

3.    Able to work within an emergency response team to save lives and property in their neighborhood.  

4.    Able to guide untrained volunteers who want to help others during a disaster. 

5.    For more info: https://www.portlandoregon.gov/pbem/31667 

  

While there is an existing NET team in the area, we need more members so we can cover our wide geographic 

area and especially to be able to help Skyline School. This would not replace what PPS is doing for emergency 

preparedness but would help in case of an emergency and, by having parents as members; we will be assured of 

having local resources available, as help from the city could be a long time coming. 

  

The training is free and will be at the Skyline Grange so it's close by. Schedule is:  All-day Saturdays May 5, 

12, & 19th   

Then there is a 1/2 day field exercise to finalize your training which will be after the last day and there are 

multiple days and time available. 

To sign up: 

  

 You must register online: http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0d4cafa923a7fc1-basic10 

●       Registration includes online videos you must watch to complete registration for the 

         course.  

●       You will be required to take a criminal record check. 

●       Once you’ve signed up, you’ll get all the information you need. 

  

Need any more information or have questions? Contact: 

  

John Eskew (Team member and skyline parent) jbeskew@gmail.com 

Rachael Brake (NET Team Leader)   rcmbrake@hotmail.com 

https://ybpay.lifetouch.com/Order/SelectJob?jobNumber=12899018&utm_source=ParentNotify&utm_medium=Email&utm_campaign=PN_Pp_Pr7_PY18
https://ybpay.lifetouch.com/Order/SelectOrderHistoryEmailAddress?utm_source=ParentNotify&utm_medium=Email&utm_campaign=PN_Pp_Pr7_PY18
https://ybpay.lifetouch.com/Order/SelectJob?jobNumber=12899018&utm_source=ParentNotify&utm_medium=Email&utm_campaign=PN_Pp_Pr7_PY18
https://www.portlandoregon.gov/pbem/31667
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0d4cafa923a7fc1-basic10
mailto:jbeskew@gmail.com
mailto:rcmbrake@hotmail.com
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Skyline Ridge Neighbors Roadside Clean-Up 

Please join our Skyline Ridge Neighbors (SRN) annual Solve roadside cleanup between 8-12 on Saturday April 

21st. This event is hosted by the SRN and volunteers check in day of the event at the old Brooks Hill Church 

directly across from Skyline School. Children of all ages with their parents are strongly encouraged to help.  All 

cleanup materials are provided along with yummy snacks when you sign up. You can also sign up at the Solve 

Oregon site and choose the Skyline Ridge Neighbors event under the Get Involved heading. This is a great 

opportunity to get in a few hours of community service.  

  

Register for Summer Soccer Camp with Challenger Sports! 

To register, go to:   https://challenger.configio.com/orglandingpage?org=2191 

Dates:       June 18-22, 2018 

Location:  Skyline School Field 

Who:        Any and all kids ages 3-14, regardless of school he/she/they attend 

Incoming kindergarteners, THIS is the soccer camp for you!  Register for the First Kicks session from 8-9 a.m.  

Separate camp programs for ages 3-14. 

*Free soccer ball and t-shirt**Free app and 20 skills videos**Free jersey - if you register by May 4, 2018. 

Learn more about Challenger Sports at: challengersports.com. 

Questions?  Contact Clarissa at: skylinesoccerclub@gmail.com 

 

Lincoln Youth Football registration is now open! 

FLAG- Grades K-2nd Co-Ed 

*Learn the Fundamentals of Football in a Recreational & fun environment  

*Kids will be broken into teams by grade level, typical 6-10 kids per team 

*Practice Wednesday nights, games Saturday Mornings.  

*Season Runs September- October 

*$100 to register  

TACKLE- Grades 3-8th 

*Season Starts mid-August and runs through early November. 

*8-10 hours of practice per week before school starts, dropping on average to 6 hours per week after Labor Day. 

*Games on weekends 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F-ulwAsw47zFO8TePVJ9u0w~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRchE0xP0Q3aHR0cHM6Ly9jaGFsbGVuZ2VyLmNvbmZpZ2lvLmNvbS9vcmdsYW5kaW5ncGFnZT9vcmc9MjE5MVcHc2Nob29sbVgEAAAAAUIKAAOxGaNaC8dJgVIXZ2VudGViZWxlemFAaG90bWFpbC5jb20~&data=02%7C01%7C%7C31fc113546fc4c2efc3708d586161bc9%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636562351862198927&sdata=VDJKwydcRhygOp2XEXJMh7CU0QH1lpsdWd2Pf4C42I4%3D&reserved=0
https://www.challengersports.com/
https://goo.gl/forms/BEjVdKZ1PbMcalgv1
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*register now through May 15th  

*Enjoy a discount of $30 if registered early  

Flag & Tackle sign up for Football Fun day on our website- May 6th!  

www.LincolnYouthFootball.info 

 

Carnival  
Save the Date ~ Friday, June 1st 

Committee Help 
One of the most loved Skyline events, the school Carnival! Save the date for this year's event, Friday, June 1st 

from 5-8pm. The Carnival Committee is looking for some help this year! Do you love to plan parties? Then this 

is the event for you! Please email Cosette at: skylineschoolpta@gmail.com if you are interested in joining the 

team!  

 

2018 Community Events / Family Nights Out 
Thank you for supporting our awesome community partners! As always, if you have specific suggestions of 

businesses that may be a good fit, please pass them along to me at nicoleoanderson@gmail.com or 

morganbors@gmail.com. Here are some upcoming events: 

May 23 (Wednesday) 

Rock Creek Corner 

25% of food and N/A drink purchases back to Skyline School.  

http://www.rockcreekcorner.com 

June 8 (Friday) 

The Meating Place 

50% of butcher shop sales back to Skyline School.  

http://meatingplacepdx.com 

  

Food Pantry Pickup ~ Volunteers Needed 
We are looking for folks to pick up food to support our food backpack program. The Sunshine Pantry on 

Beaverton-Hillsdale Highway supports our program and offers food to our school kids.  

  

If you are available to pick up between 11am-2:00pm, please consider signing up for a day one month. Thank 

you for considering.  

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0c44a9a92aa2f85-food 

  

Please contact Sara Bowersox with any questions.  

*Please see attached flyers* 

http://www.lincolnyouthfootball.info/
mailto:skylineschoolpta@gmail.com
mailto:nicoleoanderson@gmail.com
mailto:morganbors@gmail.com
http://www.rockcreekcorner.com/
http://meatingplacepdx.com/
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0c44a9a92aa2f85-food
mailto:sarab12361@msn.com
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